CYPRESS BASIN TEXAS MASTER NATURALIST MEETING MINUTES 
October 12, 2010
Call to Order:  Meeting was called to order by President, Ted Barrow at 6:30pm at the Multi-Purpose Transportation Building in Jefferson, Texas. Fifteen members were present.

Previous Meeting Minutes:   Minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved with a motion from Stella Barrow and approved by Jackie Boddie.
General Items Discussed:  
1. Gary Endsley of Collins Academy expressed a call for volunteers to help with the “Free and Wild at Caddo Lake” on October 16, 2010.  This is the first program jointly presented by Caddo Lake State Park and the Caddo Lake National Wildlife Refuge. 175 flyers about the program have been given out at Karnack ISD; 200 participants is the goal. Gary had volunteers sign-up for the particular program with which they wanted to assist.
2. The TMN conference will be October 22-24.   Six members are planning to attend.

3. New 2011 officers for the CBTMN were elected.  Those nominated were Ted Barrow, President, Betty Morgan Vice-President, Karen Morris Treasurer, Sue Simmons, Secretary, and Pat Sawyer as Webmaster (A new position created to keep our website up to date and coordinated with the TMN site). Stella Barrow moved that the new slate of officers be accepted and Jackie Boddie seconded the motion. The officers were elected by unanimous vote. The new terms will begin January, 2011.
4. Betty Morgan has been responsible for the educational planning which is a great deal of work.  Vi Sawyer suggested that a minimum number of new students should be required to start a new class. This is important when asking teachers to come for our training. The members decided that to begin a new class, a minimum of 15 students would be required.  Recruitment will begin immediately.
5. Raffle tickets for the bird feeder are being sold for $1 each 
6. /6tickets for 5$.  Karen Morris will chair the fund raising project with plans to sell tickets at the Marion County Fair and Second Saturday in downtown Marshall.  All members are encouraged to sell tickets.  The money raised will go into the CBTMN general fund.

7. Vanessa stated that she is willing to hold a class on Invasive Species on the Caddo Lake WMA for those members who have not completed their Advanced Hours for 2010.  The class will be October 30, 2010.  Any interested members will need to register with Vanessa. 

8. Pat Sawyer will set up our new web site and issue user names.  The site will be password protected.  Chapter member contact information will be available as well as other chapters’ information.

9. Rosanna passed out the volunteer reports to check for accuracy.  Betty Morgan has reached the 500 hour level; Ted Barrow and Rosanna have reached 250 hours.  Each was presented with the appropriated “Dragonfly Pin” for their volunteer efforts.  

Respectful submitted,

Sue Simmons, Secretary
